
 
 

Dear Elm Class, 
 

I do hope this message finds you and your families well.  
 

Today, there is a variety of exciting Spring activities for you to do! 
 

I know you all enjoyed the growing activities we did in classroom when we explored Jack and the 
Beanstalk and I think it would be great to revisit some of these activities in different ways to refresh 

our memories☺. 
 

Please make sure you take lots of pictures and send them in so it can be added to the Online Gallery! 
  

Happy learning! 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Miss Dixon 
 


